
 

 

 
Swanmore C.E. (Aided) Primary School 

17th May 2018 

Dear Parents 

Swanmore College presents  

The Biology Science Show! 
 

Swanmore College will be visiting our school on Thursday, 24th May with their exciting Biology 

Science show.  Led by staff and pupils from the college a limited number of our Year 6 children will 

enjoy fun demonstrations and practical challenges.   

The demonstration will be a pluck from a pig (removing heart, lung, liver, larynx, trachea) and 

showing how everything is connected inside, including inflating the lungs.  Then they will be 

dissecting an eyeball, looking at reflexes and DNA, along with lots of other activities.   

The show can be quite gory so may be unsuitable for some children.   Please do not send your child 

along if you feel they may be upset or unwell during this demonstration.   

If you would like your child to attend please could you complete the permission slip below and 

return it by Tuesday, 22nd May.  Places will be limited and will be allocated on a first come first 

served basis.  The show will be held in the Year 6 classrooms and will finish at 4.30pm. 

Yours sincerely 

 

S Davies 

Science Co-ordinator 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Swanmore Primary School  (Year 6 Only) - Swanmore College Presents “The Biology Show!” 

 

Child’s Name …………………………………………………………………………………………. Class …………………………… 

I give permission for my child to attend and take part in The Biology Show at school on Thursday, 

24th May between 3.30 and 4.30pm as detailed in the letter of 17th May.   

After the event my child is to:   walk home alone / wait to be collected.   (Please delete as appropriate) 

 

Signed (parent/carer) ……………………………………………………………………………….. Date ………………………… 


